
 
 

 
We’ve Got Mail! 

With Special Thanks To Foxwood Village Residents, 
 
 Thank you for the words of comfort in the 
loss of Vinny.  Your kind expression of sympathy will 
always be remembered. 
 

Jane Joerchel (#34) 

To our friends & neighbors at Foxwood Village, 
 
 Thank you for your response to my “Pig 
Roast” plea.  We had quite a turnout for a wonderful, 
but windy evening. 
 It’s always my pleasure to tell people how 
generous you all are. 
 

Judy Lanning (#245) 

To My Dear Friends & Neighbors, 
 
 I want to thank each of you so much for your love 
and support during my recent surgery and treatments. 
 The prayers, visits, calls, cards, food, cake, 
flowers, plants, lunches, gifts and the offers to drive me to 
Commack for my treatments were appreciated more than 
you will ever know. 
 It certainly made me realize how lucky I am, not 
only to have been diagnosed so early, but also to be living 
in such a wonderful community with so many caring 
people. 
 My heart holds much love and appreciation for all 
of you. 
 Once again, I thank you from the bottom of my 
heart. 
 May God watch over you and bless you always. 

With Love, Janet Bennardo (#255)

To the Recreation Committee, 
 You did it again!!!   You made the 4th of July Picnic a really great day for all!   

          We appreciate all your hard work and want to give you a "Big Thank You"!   
                         Irene and John Monahan (#246) 

 

Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village 
(from Joanne Rasmussen (# 56), Corresponding Secretary) 

 

  GET WELL CARDS WERE SENT TO: 
Al Tyler (#29) and Janet Bennardo (#255) 

 

   We hope you feel better soon! 
 

SYMPATHY CARDS WERE SENT TO: 
Jane Joerchel (#34) for the passing of her Fiancée, Vinny Torrigan 
Loraine Ascerno (288) for the passing of her husband, Bob Hope 

 

A DONATION WAS SENT TO:  
The American Cancer Society in memory of Bob Hope (#288) 

 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE: 
Bob Hope, #288 

Marianne Daniele, #117 
Caroline Marese, #87 

Vinny Torrigan 


